
                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATUS OF AVIATION OPERATIONS WITHIN THE KENYAN AIRSPACE 

 

Nairobi 11thSeptember 2024…The Kenya Civil Aviation Authority (KCAA) 

acknowledges the challenges experienced by the aviation industry and the 

inconvenience caused to passengers and other stakeholders due to the ongoing 

unlawful strike. 

Despite the disruption, we wish to assure the public that Air Navigation Services, 

including Air Traffic Control (ATC) operations, are fully operational and remain 

unaffected. We are committed to ensuring the safe and efficient management of 

Kenya's airspace during this period. 

Aircraft operations—both take-offs and landings—are being handled without delays, 

and efforts are underway to address any backlog swiftly. We are actively monitoring 

the situation and will provide timely updates on airport operations as new 

developments arise, ensuring the safety, security, and convenience of air travel remain 

our top priority. 

We extend our appreciation for the patience and cooperation shown by aviation 

consumers and stakeholders during this period 

-Ends- 

 

 

 

 



 

For more information, please contact:  

Corporate Communication Department | Kenya Civil Aviation Authority  

Cell Phone: +254-709725000  

Email: pr@kcaa.or.ke  

 

Notes to Editor:  

 

Kenya Civil Aviation Authority (KCAA) is the regulatory authority established by the 

Civil Aviation Act, 2013 as amended in 2016 with the primary functions of regulation 

and oversight of aviation safety & security; economic regulation of air services and 

development of Civil Aviation; provision of air navigation services, and training of 

Aviation personnel. KCAA undertakes these functions guided by the provisions of the 

Convention on International Civil Aviation, related ICAO Standards and Recommended 

Practices (SARPs), the Kenya Civil Aviation Act, 2013, and the civil aviation regulations. 
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